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舟井ブライアン弁護士、キャサリーン・ゲイバ
ー弁護士およびファズィラ・ベイド弁護士が、「
2019 Immigration Law Edition of the 
Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal 
Education」に寄稿しました。
2/22/2019

By: キャサリーン ゲイバー, 舟井 ブライアン, ファズィラ ベイド

Practices: 移民法

The article "Employment-Based Permanent Resident Petitions" featured in the 2019 Immigration Law Edition 
of the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education provides insights regarding the American immigration 
policy and how it is political and, therefore, changeable. Readers seriously interested in immigration law are 
encouraged

• to join the American Immigration Lawyers Association (AILA), www.aila.org;
• to subscribe to email updates from the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS), www.uscis.gov; 

and
• to sign up for daily immigration updates from Immigration Lawyers on the Web (ILW), www.ilw.com.

Subscribers to the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education can access the article through their 
subscription here. For additional information, please contact Bryan Funai, Kathleen Gaber or Fazila Vaid.
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